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Dear Professor del Rio-Hortega, 

1 have read with interest several 

of your papera concerning technical methods for the 

detection oí mitochondria1 and other cytoplasmic 

inc1usions. Unf ortunate1y 1 have on1y very 1imited 

access to the periodica1s containlng your work. 

1 wou1d be great1y lndebted to you if you could 

send me sorne of your reprints containing the 

detai1s of such techniques . especia11y those 

in the Bo1.Madrid Soco Españ. Hist. Nat. 1925. 

If there is any expense entai1ed 

1 sha11 be glad to remunerate you for it. 

Respectfu11y yours . 

Jr~~"I)~ 
Wi11iam L. Doy1e 


